
 Complaints to the BBC: February 2017 

 

The BBC answered over 16,000 complaints from the audience during February 2017. These 

ranged from a small number of complaints about alleged breaches of editorial guidelines 

through to a much larger collection of views about programme content and services.  

 

Topics raised this month included complaints from some viewers and listeners who felt there 

was too much coverage of The Oscars across BBC News.   
 

We received complaints from some viewers who experienced audibility problems after 

watching the first episode of the new BBC One drama SS-GB.   

 

Finally, there were complaints from some khrsdmdqr `ants sgd d`qkhdq shldrkns enq AAB Q`chn 1ĥr

Sounds of the 60s on Saturday mornings. 

 

The BBC's responses to some recent issues can be read on the BBC Complaints website. 

 

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/complaints

